ST FRANCIS XAVIER CHURCH



20 March 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Greetings from St Francis Xavier's Church. I write to extend my greetings to you and your child and to wish you God's abundant blessing during this year (2025).

To the families whose children are in Year 4, their Sacramental program for the reception of the Sacraments of Reconciliation and Eucharist has already begun. For those whose children are In Year 6, their preparation for the reception of the Sacrament of Confirmation would be later in the year.

Pope Francis has declared this year as a Jubilee year with the theme of "Pilgrims of hope." We are looking forward to a parish celebration of the Jubilee Year on Sunday, August 24th. I hope you will be able to participate in the celebration of this important event.

I acknowledge and thank all of you who are worshipping with us on Sundays or weekdays. For those who do not worship with us, I wish to extend a warm invitation to you to carve out time within your tight schedule to become part of the worshipping community of St Francis Xavier Church, located at 60 Davey Street, Frankston. The Sunday masses are as follows: Sunday vigil Mass which is celebrated on Saturday evening at 6.00pm; Sunday Morning 8.30am, and 10.30am; Sunday evening 5.30pm. The weekday mass time is at 9.15am, Tuesday – Saturday.

I would like you to know that you can visit or call the parish office at 97893484 for your spiritual needs.

Kind Regards,

Fr Chinua Okeke CSSp

Parish Priest

ST FRANCIS XAVIER CHURCH



20 March 2025

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

Greetings from St Francis Xavier's Church Frankston. I write to introduce myself to you if this is the first time you have enrolled your child into St Augustine's primary school, which is our parish school. I wish to thank you for entrusting us with the integral education of your child.

I also wish to inform you that St Augustine's Primary school is an educational arm of St Francis Xavier's Church to which I am the Parish Priest or Priest-in-charge. Through this email, I am extending an invitation to you to worship with us on Sundays or weekdays.

Our Church is located at 60 Davey Street, Frankston.

I am looking forward to getting to meet you.

Kind Regards,

Fr Chinua Okeke CSSp